New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commisison
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

October 27, 1953

Mre James W. Copeland
P.O. Box 813

Farmington, New Mexico

Dear Jims

We have approved Notice of Intention to Drill for the Ralph A.
Johnston #21 Rineon Unit in the SM/4 Sec, 16-27TH-6W; however
we ares holding all wmtil we receive from infermation
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This should be done on sll Mesaverds wells where a 320-asre
trast is required,

Yours very truly,
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